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Welcome to you this month's edition of the Squash Australia Participation newsletter.
Bringing you all the latest news and updates.

Message to Our Members
Squash Australia acknowledges that we are still facing varying restrictions in each State and
Territory. It has been great to see some events and tournaments take place, with the
necessary precautions, in areas where sport is up-and running.

Tag @Squash_Australia in your event posts so we can share your updates!
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What are you doing for World Squash Day 2020?

Squashies will be taking it to the streets, squash courts and social media on Saturday
October 10th as part of the biggest celebration of our great sport.

With coronavirus restrictions making it difficult for clubs to hold club open days on World
Squash Day, squash players are invited to get creative in order to promote the game.

If you and your club, school or association are doing something for World Squash Day, make
sure to let us know!

Email us at:

media@squash.org.au

Or tag us on Facebook: @Squash_Australia

University Advisory Group Update
The Squash Australia University Advisory Group is the leading think-tank for squash
enthusiasts involved in the university sector. This is the perfect opportunity to connect with
other squash club volunteers, committee members or sport department staff.

Our next meeting is scheduled for mid-November.

To get involved end us an email at: participation@squash.org.au

Find out more info here: Squash Australia University Group
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Don't Forget...You Can Play Squash Anywhere!
Street Squash is the best way to get the family active. Plus, if you can't get to the courts
with current coronavirus restrictions, Street Squash will help you get your squash
fix!

If you are back at the courts, Street Squash is the perfect supplement and a great
opportunity to practice from home.
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Join us at the World Doubles Championships 2021!
Squash Australia is looking for event volunteers for the 2021 WSF World Doubles
Championships. This will be an awesome opportunity - you'll get to see the behind the
scenes of tournament management, watch pro- players from around the globe court and
meet other amazing volunteers.

If you are interested in being an event volunteer, send us an email at:

participation@squash.org.au
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Squash Australia Working Team Update
The Squash Australia Participation Working Team has been working on developing a new
participation strategy for the future of squash.
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